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Keep Winter Out of the House 

Free Winterization of your home! 
 

On Nov 3rd, between 10 am and 2 pm neighbor-
hood volunteers are working with Alpha Phi Ome-
ga, a local JHU fraternity in preparation for winter. 
Greater Homewood Association is providing sup-
port and Episcopal Housing Corporation is sponsor-
ing the event. 
 

Don’t wait to call and sign up to confirm your partici-
pation in the Annual Remington Winterization Pro-
ject that takes place  November 3rd. . 
 

 The APO fraternity will do winterization work that 
will include installing plastic on the windows to keep 
cold air out of the homes, installing door sweeps, 
insulating the pipes to prevent freezing, and other 
preparations for the cold months. These steps will 
help lower heating bills and keep the house warmer 
when the temperatures drop.  

 

It is FREE, but 
you must call 
ahead and make 
sure you are 
REGISTERED.  
Appointments will 
be set up for that 
date and a time 
convenient for 
you. Participants 

are required to be at the house when the volunteers 
come to their homes at the appointed times. 
 

If you have a house in need of any of those pre 
winter steps, contact Kazia Snipes, Remington 
Community Builder, at remingtoncommunitybuild-
er@gmail.com or call her at 443-803-1952 or 410-
366-6200. She will go over the work that can be 
done and ask you specifics about your house and 
what is needed to get your home more secure for 
the upcoming winter. 

HAUNTINGDON V 
The end of the world! 

Hauntingdon V: End of the World is Baltimore's prem-
ier family-friendly Halloween block party extravagan-
za!  A community driven event, Hauntingdon provides 
a fun, free, and safe place for children of all ages to 
enjoy Halloween.  
 

It takes place Saturday, October 27, 2012, from 5 pm-
8 pm, on the 2900 block of Huntingdon Ave. with the 
whole block closed off for the fun! 
 

Dozens of decorated porches provide fun trick-or-
treating spots for kids to engage in activities, centered 
on this year's theme: End of the World, with a special 
emphasis on the environment.   
 

Join Haunty, the GIANT CRAB, in the children’s cos-
tume parade!  Watch as Fire dancers gleefully prance 
to live music of local favorites Ricky and Lennon La 
Ricci!  Explore the decrepit Haunted Sewers of Old 
Remington as their slime covered walls shift before 
your eyes! 
 

Artwork and decorations made by Remington youth 
created in the community-run Porch Art weekly work-
shops is prominently featured, but grown-ups aren't 
left out of the fun!  In the months leading up to 
Hauntingdon, crafting sessions are held throughout 
the community to get all the houses on the street pre-
pared. 
 

Hauntingdon is in it’s fifth year and is just getting bet-
ter and better! Presented by GRIA - the Greater Re-
mington Improvement Association - this year's 
Hauntingdon is bigger than ever before.  A special 
thanks to all the sponsors, neighbors and volunteers 
that have made this possible! 
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At Guardian Angel Church 
335 W. 27th Street   In Kromer Hall 

 

— Open to the Community — 
 
Homework Club, Monday 6-8pm 
Dinner and help with homework for youth in 3-12th 
grades. 
 

Bible Study, Tuesdays at 4 pm 

The Food Pantry, Wednesday morning from 9 am to 
9:45 am to residents of zip code 21211.   
 
NEW - Free Community 
Movie, then dinner, 
Wednesday at 4pm there will 
be a FREE movie for neigh-
bors in the community and 
following that at 6 pm, will be 
the Community dinner. 

 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center Events 
 

FALL HARVEST LUNCHEON 
 

Friday October 12, 2012 

At 11:30 am 
 

There will be an informational talk on Medicare D 
with a question and answer period to follow. 
 
The entrance fee for the Luncheon is canned goods 
for the Hampden Food Pantry.  
Come Share and enjoy a special lunch with friends! 
 
Please call and RSVP 410-366-3106 
 
St. Mary’s Outreach Center helps Seniors in getting 
assistance with - Medicare/Medicaid, City Water bill, 
Maryland Energy Assistance, Fuel Fund and more.  
Call if you have questions on an issue and set up an 
appointment. 

 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center 

3900 Roland Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21211 

    410-366-3106     smoc3900@comcast.net      

Remington Community Clean-Ups 
 

October 6th -   
There will be a dump-
ster at 30th street at 
9am.  
 

Volunteers are need-
ed for Community 
clean-ups from 9am to 
3pm. Also, if you have 
an area you would like 
to see done, come 
that morning to let us know. 
 

October 27th- 
During the JHU Presidents Day of Service, there will 
be  volunteers from JHU in Remington to help us clean 
up the neighborhood and this will help to get ready for 
Hauntingdon V. 
 

 They will be here from 12noon-3pm. Volunteers are 
needed to work with them in various areas around Re-
mington for clean up.   

Homeowner’s - 

 There is Still Time to Apply for 

the Homestead Tax Credit 
 

You must Apply Before DECEMBER 31, 2012 
 

 

Only 65 percent of eligible City homeowners have not 

yet applied, don’t be one of them. Apply now! 
 

Here is a chance to pay less in property taxes. If 
you haven’t already, please take the time to apply 
for the Homestead Tax Credit. The purpose of the 
Homestead Credit Program is to help homeown-
ers afford annual property tax increases on their 
owner-occupied homes. This Tax credit protects 
homeowners, regardless of age, income, or prop-
erty value, from annually spiking tax bills. 
 
Applications must be postmarked or received by 
or before December 31, 2012, or homeowners will 
lose this Homestead credit for the tax year begin-
ning on July 1, 2013.  
 
Applications are available by contacting SDAT’s 
Homestead line at 410-767-2165 or email hcred-
it@dat.state.md.us. Or by calling Councilwoman 
Mary Pat Clarke’s office at 410-396-4814 or con-
tact Betsy Childs 410-366-6200  
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Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

October 15th at 7 pm. 
 

We meet on the third Monday of each month  
in Kromer Hall at the Church of the  
Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th St). 

 

Please remember to pay your  
Annual Membership Dues of just $10.  

 
Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and to 
view coming events, blogs, and past newsletters.  

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and busi-

ness located in the neighborhood of Remington with the collaboration 

of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corporation, G.R.I.A., 

The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the Greater Homewood Com-

munity Corporation. 

 

Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities and 

events in the Remington Neighborhood.  Contact Betsy at 410-366-

6200. 

RICKY La RICCI 
  

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 

 
Reliable Services        Free Estimates 

 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 
 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

It’s Big Band Night! 
 

Saints Philip and 
James Church 
 

2801 N. Charles 
Street  
 

Join the Knights of Co-

lumbus Council #14102 

for a great evening of 

music and food.  

 

There will be dancing, Buffet, and Open bar for 

only $40. There will be a 23 piece band led by 

Ashton Fletcher.  
 

Call Jim Anthony 410-952-8319 or the Church Office 410-

235-2294 for tickets or more info.  

Energy Assistance for 2013 
 

If you pay a BGE bill, 
whether you own or rent, you 
may qualify for energy as-
sistance. Maryland Energy 
Assistance (MEAP) that can 

help with that bill. Many of 
your neighbors here in Remington have been 
helped.  
 

 

MEAP is a monthly payment made directly to your 
BGE bill to help lower the cost on your payment.  
 

Please call  the EHC office at 410-366-6200 and ask for 
Betsy to get more information and to set up an appoint-
ment. There is certain paperwork required to qualify. 
You can also stop by the Church of the Guardian Angel  
at 335 W. 27th Street on Wednesdays mornings be-
tween 9 am to 10 am to speak to her. 

 
This information is required - you must have this 
for each member of the household . 
 

Maryland I.D. Card 

Current BGE Bill 

Social Security Card 

Proof of Income  -  SS  letter of annual income, or a  
paystub for 2 pay periods 
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 

$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 

More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  

sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

PIZZA PICK UP SPECIAL! 
 

 $7.50  Medium w/ 1 topping 
 

 $8.50  Large w/ 1 topping  
 

 $9.50  X-large Large w/ 1 topping 
 

Pick up at store and get the special price! 

American  

Pizza & Wings 

410-554-0001 
New owner and new flavors! 
2900 Huntingdon Ave. 
 

Open Sunday - Thursday Noon to10pm 

Friday and Saturday 11 am to midnight 

DELIVERY SPECIALS 
 

8” Sub, fries & can of soda         $6.99 
(seafood extra) 

14” Large Cheese Pizza       $6.99 
(toppings extra) 

12 Buffalo Wings, fries & can of soda    $10.99 


